
 

Book Week Parade 
This Friday at 12:30 our students will have their 
Book Parade. I encourage all students to bring 
along a copy of the book their character belongs 
to. If they don’t have a book to parade with, they 
at least need to be able to explain why they’ve 
chosen their character and describe something 
special about them. Each class will have a sharing 
time before the parade and students are 
encouraged to introduce their character for the 
parade. The pre-schoolers will be joining us for 
the parade and everyone is welcome to bring a 
picnic lunch for after the parade. 
 
 
 
 
 

P&C Winter Ball 
Unfortunately we have had to cancel the Winter 
Ball due to lack of support. A heartfelt thank you 
to Maree Hill who organised the venue, catering, 
music, ticket sales and advertising. It’s a pity all 
that work has gone to nothing. Thanks to those 
families who did buy tickets, your money will be 
fully refunded. 
 

Professional Learning 
Currently our teachers are completing a number 
of Professional Learning courses. Most courses 
are completed out of school hours but this term 
each of us will be off class at some stage to upskill 
in various curriculum areas such as Maths, 
Writing and PDHPE.  
 

Child Protection 
All classes will begin Child Protection lessons next 
week. Please contact the school if you do not 
wish your child to participate in these lessons. 
 

Green Party 
There will be a Green Party held tomorrow 
afternoon to celebrate all the students being on 
green level.  

 
STEM4TEN 
The students from Yrs 2-6 have been enjoying 
their time with Trai our STEM facilitator. So far 
the students have experimented with coding, 
drones and robots. Parents are welcome to pop 
in any Wednesday morning to join in or simply 
watch what’s going on.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CHORDS Rehearsal 
The students involved in CHORDS this year will be 
travelling to Wagga for a rehearsal on Thursday 
5th September. Please return the attached note. 
 

Riverina Athletics 
UPS PP5 relay team will compete at the Riverina 
Athletics Carnival next Friday 30th August. We 
wish Caleb, Levi, Henry and Taj the best of luck in 
their race. This carnival will be held at Les O’Brien 
Athletics Precinct (Alexandra Park), North Street, 
Albury.   
 

Calendar 
Aug 
Tues 6th – Weekly Gym lessons commence 
Fri 30th – Riverina Athletics 
 -Father’s Day Stall  
 
Sept  
Mon 9th – NAIDOC celebration 
Tues 17th – Life Education Visit 
Fri 20th   – Quinty Touch Footy Day (WWSS) 
Wed 25th – School Photos                    
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Attendance 
Thank you for keeping children at home when 
they are sick, so that their symptoms aren’t 
shared with their peers. Please remember to 
notify the school within 3 days of any absences 
either by phone call, in writing or by the skoolbag 
app. 
 
Father’s Day Stall 
Next Friday 30th August, Father’s Day Gifts are 
available for purchase at a cost of $5 per item. 
Gift bags may be purchased for an additional $1. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Pyjama / Grandparent Day Pics 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Vacation Care 
Please think about your need for vacation care 
which is at the start of October and contact Live 
Better if you want to book in.  
If you have any pine or MDF off cuts, Tanya would 
appreciate any donations for holiday activities. 
Also any clean recyclable materials can be left at 
the OOSHC room for craft.  
 


